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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 21, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR: ROLAND ELLIOTT 

FROM: JIM CONNOR 

The attached letter was returned in the President's outbox with 
the following notation: 

"Thank and best wishes - for Scrapbook" 

Please prepare an appropriate response and return to this office 
for Presidential signature . 
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UNITED STATES LIAISON OFFICE 
PEKING, PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF CHINA 

President and Mrso Gerald Ford 
The White House 
Washington, D.c. 

Dear Mr. President and Mrs. Ford, 

February 8, 1976 
Peking 
Dept. of State 
Washington, D.C. 20520 

This photo was taken during your recent visit to Peking. We 
thought you might like to see how our son sees you as the President 
of the United States of America. 

Warmejt regards, id!()tJ (l{_l.t-y'\-

Jill & Warren Salzer 
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